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Reason for Silent STA Request 

 New York Spectrum Holding Co., LLC hereby provides notice that Station WNYX-LD, 

FCC Fac. ID No. 29233. New York, NY went silent on July 18th, 2022. The Station was taken 

silent while the facilities of the stations are being moved to a new tower and transmitter site as 

authorized by their outstanding Construction Permit (See LMS File No. 0000178116).  


